
 

 

 

Ref.U-12021/01/2022-MEC                       Dated: 12-07-2022 

 

NOTICE 
Urgent Attention all Participating States/Counselling 
Authorities and Candidates:  

In compliance of the directions of the Hon’ble Supreme Court of 

India vide Order dated 31/03/2022 in W.P. (C) No. 174 of 2022, Medical 

Counselling Committee of DGHS, MoHFW has developed a software for 

all the participating states/counselling authorities for NEET-UG/PG to 

upload the names and roll numbers of students who have joined up to round 

2 and further rounds of the state quota or round 2 of the AIQ on the 

common portal.  

These joined candidates up to round 2 of AIQ or State Quota shall 

not be eligible to participate in the further rounds for All India Quota or for 

State Quota from the academic year 2022-23 onwards. 

 

Notice posted on: 12.07.2022 
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